
ST BOTOLPH'S C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 

28th February 2025 
 

 
Dear Mothers and Grandmothers        
 
Mother’s Day Breakfast – Monday 24th, Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th March 
 
We are delighted to celebrate Mother’s Day by inviting all mothers or grandmothers 
into school to share a breakfast with their children or grandchildren on one of the 
following days: Monday 24th, Tuesday 25th or Wednesday 26th March 2025.  There will 
be a selection of pastries and fruit, together with cold drinks.  The cost of this event 
will be £3.00 per adult/child.   
 
Unfortunately, we will have to limit guests to one adult per family.  All guests will be 
asked to arrive by 8.30am and the breakfast will be finished by 9.00am.     
 
For health and safety reasons, we can only accommodate a certain amount of people 
each day; places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis and we will be 
unable to include anyone who does not pay by Thursday 13th March 2025. Bookings 
and payments must be made via the Arbor School Shop.  Please ensure that you 
book for the correct date and purchase the correct number of tickets: 
 

One adult + one child (2 tickets)   -  £6.00 
One adult + two children (3 tickets)   -  £9.00 
One adult + three children (4 tickets)   - £12.00 
One adult + four children (5 tickets)   - £15.00 

 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs A Chitty 
Head Teacher 
 


